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PARCEL TAX REVIEW PANEL

FOR WATER, SEWER, STORM WATER AND
PARKS PARCEL TAX ASSESSMENT PURPOSES

NOTICE is hereby given that a Parcel Tax Review Panel for Water, Sewer, 
Storm Water and Parks Parcel Tax Assessment purposes will be held at
10:30 a.m. on Tuesday, April 25, 2017 in the Council Chambers of City Hall
at 301 St. Ann’s Road in Campbell River, BC to hear complaints regarding
the Water, Sewer, Storm Water and Parks Parcel Tax Rolls for the year 2017.

You may make a complaint under Section 205 of the Community Charter to 
the Parcel Tax Review Panel for one or more of the following reasons:
• There is an error or omission about a name or address on the tax roll;
• There is an error or omission about the inclusion of a parcel;
• There is an error or omission about the taxable area or taxable frontage
   of a parcel;
• An exemption has been improperly allowed.

For a complaint to be heard by the Parcel Tax Review Panel, the complaint 
must be received in writing on or before 4 p.m., April 21, 2017 to the
attention of:

	 Interim Finance Operations Supervisor
	 City of Campbell River
	 301 St. Ann’s Rd
	 Campbell River BC V9W 4C7

The Parcel Tax Rolls are available for viewing in the Finance Department of 
City Hall from 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday, except
statutory holidays.

Mark Coulter, Interim Finance Operations Supervisor

Notice given April 19, 2017


